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	Cybersecurity Awareness Month

	
October is Cybersecurity Awareness Month (CSAM). Our objective for CSAM 2020 is to raise awareness of the importance of cybersecurity, and ensure our community has the resources they need to be safe and more secure online.

This year, Humber has partnered with the Government of Canada’s Communications Security Establishment to provide our community with resources and activities to support the national Get Cyber Safe initiative and further bolster Humber’s Security.

Throughout October, ITS will provide access to videos, infographics and activities focused on the following topics:
1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Week of Oct 5th: Phishing
1. Week of Oct 12th: Authentication
1. Week of Oct 19th: Secure Your Devices
1. Week of Oct 26th: Reflection and Wrap-Up

Win Prizes!
You can earn raffle entries each week for completing activities -- the more you participate, the more entries you earn.  A grand prize will be drawn in the final week. All your accumulated raffle entries will be eligible to win. 

To support our planned activities and to experiment with new technologies, we will be delivering these materials within Microsoft Teams. Watch out for our communication from itsecurity@humber.ca for information on how to participate.
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